
 
 

 

 

March 26, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to recommend Meris Selami for a position in the field of Computer Science. Meris 

enrolled in my courses in the Spring of 2024 and I have had the pleasure of teaching him in ECE330: 

Microprocessors which covers microprocessor concepts around the ARM, assembly and C languages with 

an emphasis on embedded computing and CS330L: Microprocessors Lab in which students get hands on 

experience programming ARM embedded devices in assembly and C.  Both are fundamental  courses for 

understanding application programming in RISC processors and embedded environments.   

Meris did well in both courses, and applied himself to learning the concepts and putting them into 

practice. The lab includes a final project where Meris worked with his teammate to create a complex 

application to implement a game on the embedded hardware platform that is used in the lab. He worked 

well with his lab partner and successfully accomplished the final project. The skills gained from these 

courses will serve him well in both general and embedded software development application 

development.  

I highly recommend Meris. He demonstrated the ability to work on complex tasks with minimal 

assistance in a team environment.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Dean Wilkinson 
Clinical Assistant Professor 
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering  
Boise State University 
deanwilkinson@boisestate.edu  
 
 


